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Regensburg, June 2014 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues and friends, 
 
 
It is a pleasure for me to be able to invite you on behalf of the board of the German Society of  
Periodontology (DG PARO) and the organizing committee as a guest of honor to our annual meeting 
taking place in Münster from September 18 to 20, 2014.  
 
 
The general topic of the meeting 
 

“A common goal: an interdisciplinary, synoptic treatment of PARO patients” 
 
 
Access to the scientific congress program and all social events will be complimentary. Please note 
however that expenses for travel and accommodation arrangements are not covered by the DG 
PARO. The staff of the DG PARO office however will gladly assist you in finding a suitable hotel.  
 
 
The board of the DG PARO is looking forward to meeting you in Münster! 
 
 
Kindest regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Dr. Peter Eickholz 
President 
German Society of Periodontology  
 
 
 


